From: Henry Blaxiand [

Sent: 11 December 2018 10:20
To: Meynell, Charlotte
Subject: Planning reference 2018/2672/P-10 - 10 York Rise NW5

Dear Ms Meynell,

Our back garden abuts onto 10 York Rise and the
house overlooks our property.

We are writing in support of the planning application made by Deborah and Heini Schneebeli and to
oppose the proposal made by the Camden conservation officer, both of which we have been shown.

We are perfectly happy with the design proposed by the Schneebelis, which incidentally has the effect
that we shall not be overlooked in the way that the current structure does.

Yours sincerely,

Henry Blaxland and Gill Ingall
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